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Superintendent Report April 2024

Facilities:
We are installing new Athletic Lockers for both the Girls and Boys Locker rooms in July.  The existing 
lockers will be removed.  These are double lockers (One high/one low) with diamond mesh openings and 
built in combination locks.  We will have additional bank of locker installed in each locker room with a 
total of 48 lockers per room.  They will be wide/deep enough to hold football equipment.  New portable 
classroom has arrived and is set.  Next stage is to install power, water, waste, data and fire alarm. 
DESCO Audio installed the new PA/Sound System over spring break. LED Lighting project is 
tentatively scheduled to start in the month of May.  The lighting contractors will work on the project after 
school hours.  Window replacement project is still scheduled to start after school is out in June. 
Athletics: 
Spring sports is well underway.  HS/MS track have had events.  MS/HS Baseball and HS golf have all 
had games/matches.  MS Track sub districts, HS Track Districts, and gold districts are all scheduled the 
week of May 6th. 

Student Activities: 
A group of HS students in Metals. Construction, and business and Marketing did a site visit to Sierra 
Pacific on April 9th.    Grades 4-6 attended Shelton Junior Programs on April 19.   After School Tutoring 
continuning     
 
School Board Retreat
Saturday, April 27, 2024 from 9:30 am to 4:00 pm.  Alderbrook Resort. 

Superintendents Activities:

April 4/1 to 4/5-I was on vacation.  One site on 4/3.
ESD 113 Special Education Advisory-Multiple virtual meetings
ESD 113 Superintendent Regional meeting 4/23
Mason County Superintendent virtual meeting;  Fridays each week
Mason County Salary Commission, Monday evening
OTF Planning:  4/9 and 4/23. 
Upcoming:  May 5,6,7-Out of District; WASA Superintendents Conference. 
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